
 

 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 18 – 26th January 2018 
 

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Curriculum Plans – This term’s Curriculum plans have been sent home for each class today.  The 
plans show a summary of the topic areas that your child will be studying this term.  More detailed 
information and links to the National Curriculum can be found on the school website 
   
House Sports – Each Thursday lunchtime we hold a House Sport session. This term children are 
playing netball and Jupiter were this week’s winners beating Neptune 6-2.  
 
Young Voices DVD  - The order for the DVD of the recent performance is being sent on Mon 29th 
Jan, please bring orders to the office by 9.30am on Monday morning. 
 
School Day - The school day starts at 8.55am and not at 9am.  The school gates open at 8.45am, 
please arrive on time. If you arrive late and the gates are shut, please escort your child into the 
school office to ensure they have entered safely. 
 
Scooters and Bikes – Please do not leave unsecured scooters and bikes at school  - there has 
recently been a theft of a scooter.   
 
School Milk – If your child is over 5 years old and you wish them to have milk in school, please visit 
www.coolmilk.com and select “Register your child for milk”, then follow the on-screen instructions 
to register and pay. Registration forms are available from the school office if you do not have 
access to the internet. 

 
Dates for Your Diary: 
Parents Evenings will be held on Tues 20th 6-8.30pm and Thurs 22nd March 4-6.30pm and will give 
you the opportunity to discuss your child’s current progress. 
 
Book of the Week –  Children in Miss Eyles Class have been reading ‘The Devil and his Boy’ by 
Anthony Horowitz.  Orphan Tom Falconer is heading for London with an assortment of vicious 
criminals hot on his heels. On the first night of a new play Tom realises that the fate of the Queen 
and indeed the entire country rests in his hands………. 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 

Everyone is welcome at our next 
BSA meeting: Tuesday 6th 

February, 7-8pm, Broom Hall Inn
 
Come and join us to help us plan for the rest of the 2018 
school year. We have had some great suggestions 
already – thank you! Looks like some kind of family 
Bingo night is on the cards… 
 
If you still have ideas for fun BSA events, kids especially, 
please feel free to pop them on a note and leave them with 
the office! 

Follow us on Facebook – Bidford School BSA 

`The core BSA Committee: 
Emily, Glenda, Milly and Sue

Emily Lee – Chair 
(07989323997) 

Glenda Vassie – Vice-Chair 
(07928656855) 

Milly Deguara – Secretary 
Sue Woodward – Treasurer

 


